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MY PERSONAL DETAILS ARE CONFIDENTIAL I am pleased to have a say, the 

disruption to traffic flow and the Thank you for the opportunity to make a Submission to the 

Inquiry. 

In particular, I am concerned about the impact on local business and communities as a result 

of the project. WHY wasn’t a pattern followed (similar to Eastern Suburbs Rail) hooking up 

with the already functioning well tried and true network? It also concerns me an Australian 

Company wasn’t given the job. 

Too late for the magnificent trees destroyed, hopped up for woidchip planted in memory of 

our WW11 hero’s I’m deveatated. Why do we even have to demonstrate to save trees???? 

AND now it’s going to become illegal. 

The project is sending small business in Anzac our of business more destruction. 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to put forward a Submission. 

Yours sincerely,  

This email was sent  via Do Gooder, a 

website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important.  

 

 

 

 

 

 




